
Evans Mack,Diane 

From: Beals,Jon 

Sent: Friday, January 28, 2005 1 :34 PM 

To: Evans Mack, Diane 

Subject: RE: TWS member 

ok, I think that this is for his 2005 renewal then . 

Whew, you are just too good. 

Thanks 

From: Evans Mack,Diane 
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2005 1:31 PM 
To: Beals,Jon 
Subject: RE: 1WS member 

Page 1 of2 

Wait, sorry , my choice of words was incorrect. When I said "current" member, I meant he was in the database and paid 
through 2004. (I have very few payments for 2005, so I consider these folks current members.) So that $10 is for his 2005 
renewal , not 2006. 

From: Beals,Jon 
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2005 1:29 PM 
To: Evans Mack,Diane 
Subject: RE: 1WS member 

I must have had old info in my file because he wasn't listed there. 
· I received a note from Pat Burnham asking about his status, this was before our discussion this week. I told her that he 
was not. 

So, I have an extra ten from Bill. I will ask him if he would like to apply to to 2006 or have me return it. 

The moral of the story, always check with Ms. Diane first. Sorry about that, I will let you know what he says. 

Jon 

From: Evans Mack,Diane 
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2005 1:24 PM 
To: Beals,Jon 
Subject: RE: 1WS member 

Hi Jon -
Bill Burnham is a current member. Perhaps you received renewal dues for 2005? 

From: Beals,Jon 
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2005 1:12 PM 
To: Evans Mack,Diane 
Subject: 1WS member 

1/28/2005 



Hello Diane 

Here is the newest member: 

William Burnham 
5666 W. Flying Hawk Ln. 
Boise, ID 83709-7289 
208-362-3716 
burnham@peregrinefund.org 

1/28/2005 
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